
From:  Jessie Fan <JFan@esassoc.com>

Sent time:  02/26/2019 01:29:48 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Cc:  Mike Harden <MHarden@esassoc.com>

Subject:  Hollywood Center - Fire and Tribal
 

Hi Mindy!
 
I wanted to let you know that Mike Harden, CCed on this email, will be the new ESA project manager for Hollywood Center. We
also wanted to see if you ever received the LAFD Correspondence (information request letter) or scheduled tribal
consultations. Please let me know when you get the chance. Thanks!
 
Jessie Fan
Senior Associate
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